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Dear Parent/Guardian,
Please be advised that the State of New Jersey, Department of Health Services, has
changed several immunization requirements. All children attending licensed childcare
centers and preschools are required to receive an annual flu vaccination.
If you currently do not have medical insurance, you may qualify for services at the free
immunization clinics throughout the city. For your convenience, attached is a fact sheet
that addresses flu vaccination information.
According to state mandates, students attending school must provide the following:

1. Proof of the vaccine
Please provide proof of your child’s required immunization as soon as possible and no
later than December 20, 2024. Students who do not have the required documentation
will be excluded from school as of January 2, 2025.

Sincerely,
Marie Verdon

Marie Verdon )
Coordinator of School Nurses

500 North Broad Street, Elizabeth, New Jersey 07208 o Ph: 908.436.5010
Email: verdonma@epsnj.org



